
October 8, 2024 

Since the end of the summer water run, and due to continued inflow into the lake, 
Lower Tule has continued to earn water in storage in Lake Success. We are required by 
the Army Corps of Engineers to be at minimum pool, 9,095 AF in storage by November 
10. Therefore, Lower Tule will be starting a small release from the lake tomorrow. There 
will not be enough water to make irrigation deliveries, so the water will remain in the 
river and be percolated in the district. We may also move it around to other areas of the 
District to bolster recharge in certain areas. If there are any questions please let me 
know. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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